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STATEMENT 
 

 

I hereby submit this statement to justify the necessity of installing an air conditioning unit at our 
existing café at 39 Brecknock Road, London, N7 0BT.   

 

Our attempt to use stand-alone air condition units proved to be insufficient, as the venue's 
temperature rose above 25 degrees on hotter days. This led to the unfortunate necessity of 
shutting down the venue twice last week due to excessive heat, rendering our coffee machine 
and sandwich grill inoperable at such high temperatures. Our staff members even reported 
feeling dizzy while working in these conditions, prompting an immediate closure of the venue to 
seek alternative solutions. We firmly believe that the installation of a proper air conditioning 
system will effectively address and resolve these issues, ensuring a comfortable environment 
for both our staff and customers. 

 

Best,  

Robert Hunningher  

 

 

 

Managing Director 

 


